
To Whom It May Concern 

We have appreciated the various changes and reforms that 

have been introduced in Visva-Bharati over the last two-

three years. These changes are vital to reviving and 

restoring Visva-Bharati and Santiniketan to their former 

glory and eminence. 

Congratulations to all those who have co-operated with and 

participated in the reform process. 

It is hoped that the reform process will continue apace, and 

the dynamism that has been generated will not be lost. We 

very much hope that all students and teachers will resume 

their regular activities in full measure, in a peaceful and 

academically conducive manner. 
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